
 

 

 

FRIENDS OF SEAFORD PREP (FOSP) 

May 2025 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 

A very warm welcome to all our new families, to parents, carers, guardians and children, from the 

Friends of Seaford Prep. The Friends of Seaford Prep (FOSP) organise and run activities and events 

throughout the academic year for both parents and children. Some of the FOSP events are purely for 

fun and to enjoy a wonderful experience and some are organised to raise money for our chosen 

charities and for specific targeted items and equipment for Prep School pupils. In recent years we 

have held Quiz and Curry Nights, Race Nights, Summer Fairs, Christmas Shopping Fairs, Easter Egg 

Hunts and more. In past years we have raised money for several charities including The British Heart 

Foundation and Air Ambulance Kent Surrey Sussex and we have funded lots of additional resources 

such as playtime equipment as well as providing end of term treats for all the children.  

On joining Seaford, you automatically become a ‘Friend of Seaford Prep’! We welcome any support 

parents, guardians and carers can offer, we know people are busy and time is precious, but any help 

is always hugely appreciated. Everyone is welcome to come along to the FOSP meetings, we always 

welcome new ideas and the expertise of our FOSP community. The meetings are held at school, 

straight after drop off and dates for these will be announced at the start of term. Many parents 

cannot always make the meetings but still wish to be involved which is not a problem at all, just let 

me know. Each Year Group also has one or two representatives that help to communicate FOSP 

activities and usually run the WhatsApp group. We will let you now the reps for your year group/s 

soon. 

I am the Chair of FOSP and I have two children at Seaford College, Rudy who will be in Year 9 in 

September and Kitty who will be in Year 6 in September. I am always happy to chat so if you’d like to 

know more about FOSP and what we do, please don’t hesitate to give me a call or drop me an email. 

My contact details are at the bottom of this letter.  

I look forward to meetings lots of new faces very soon. I will be at Afternoon Tea at Move Up Day on 

Monday 30th June if you’d like to say hello! 

Kind regards 

Amy  
Amy Langridge 

Chair, The Friends of Seaford Prep  

07877 162732 

amyfosp@gmail.com  
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